
 

Borough of Matawan 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contract Under a 

National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 

 

Parks and Recreation Equipment, Products and Installation 

 

Superior Recreational Products 

 

Clinton Street Park Playground and Site Improvement Project 

 
The Borough of Matawan as Registration #417384 of the Buy Board Cooperative Purchasing 

intends to participate in the Buy Board Cooperative Purchasing contract #679-22 (Superior 

Recreational Products) Parks and Recreation Equipment, Products and Installation to purchase a 

Custom Playground for the Borough of Matawan’s Clinton Street Park Playground and Site 

Improvement Project. 

 

Information regarding the contract may be found at the Office of the Borough Clerk, Borough of 

Matawan, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey 07747 during regular business hours as well 

as on the Borough of Matawan’s website at www.matawanborough.com. 

 

The Borough of Matawan anticipates joining the Buy Board Cooperative Purchasing contract on 

September 2, 2025.  The Buy Board Cooperative Purchasing contract term is October 1, 2022 to 

September 30, 2025. 

 

Contract Period:  October 1, 2022 to September 30, 2025. 

 

It is the intent of the Council of the Borough of Matawan to make a contract award to Caterpillar, 

Inc. pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the NJPA Request for Proposals. 

 

The Borough of Matawan is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under 

the authority of NJSA 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Comment Period Ends:  September 2, 2025 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

http://www.matawanborough.com/

